
 

                       9:30 AM WORSHIP SERVICE 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
~Please feel free to sit down when necessary~ 

 

   OUR CHURCH IN SERVICE THIS WEEK 
 

Sunday, December 4 
     12:00 noon Africa Informational Meeting 
Monday, December 5     
     7:00pm Fit4Baby 
Tuesday, December 6    
     6:00am Sleeping Giant Men’s Study  
     9:30am Ladies’ & Men’s Bible Study 
     7:00pm Men’s Basketball 
Wednesday, December 7 
     6:00pm  AWANA/ Student Ministry/Adult Bible Study      

 

STARTING POINT 
 

Starting Point is our 2nd hour discipleship ministry for new attenders and 
visitors. Pastor Terry facilitates this time of teaching what we believe and 
how we function.  If you’re visiting with us today, please come to the library 
to enjoy a cup of coffee, a donut, and learn about BBC. 
 

 

AFRICA TRIP 
 

Pastor Terry will be facilitating an informational meeting in the Auditorium 
immediately after the 2nd hour this morning for those who are interested in 
learning about the upcoming Africa Mission Trip.  

 

MANY THANKS! 
 

”Thank You!” to Cathy Beemer and crew, and all who attended, for creating 
a very memorable evening on Friday at our Adult Christmas Fellowship. We 
are blessed at Bible Baptist to have good friends to celebrate the season 
with. Each of you helped to make the night a wonderful success!  

 

CHRISTMAS MEMORIAL THANKS 
 

Thank you to all of you who took part in the Christmas Poinsettia Memorial 
to honor your loved one. All monies have been placed in the BBC Memorial 
fund. The names of those gifting and those they are remembering, or 
honoring, are presented on the red bulletin insert. 

 

MISSIONARY OF THE MONTH 
 

Please be in prayer for Jack & Molly Smith, our December Missionary of the 
Month. Jack & Molly serve with Laban Ministries, in Congo, partnering with 
local churches to help develop practical tools that can help make ready the 
Bride of Jesus. A prayer request from the Smiths is successful creation & 
implementation of the Spiritual Gifts Test materials.  
 

 

ELDER UPDATE 
 

Thom Paulson has been recommended for appointment to the Elder 
Council for a three year term beginning January 2017. He has been 
interviewed by members of the Council and is willing to serve as an active 
Council member for that term. Over the next thirty days (until December 
19) we are asking BBC members to come forward with affirmations 
regarding Thom’s ministry, or any Biblical concerns that may disqualify him 
from serving as an active Council member. You may direct those concerns 
and affirmations to any of the current serving elders. Please remember in 
prayer all of our leadership team as we seek to follow God’s guidance in all 
these matters. 
 

KIDZTOWN VIRTUE 
 

Our Kidztown virtue for December is joy. Philippians 4:4 says; “Rejoice in 
the Lord always. I will say it again: Rejoice!” Parents, interact with your kids 
on the subject of joy this month. 

11:00 AM DISCIPLESHIP MINISTRIES 
 

Wiggle Way Nurseries            Adult Bible Fellowships 
Infants – Room 104                              “Daring Faith” (Legacy) – Room 101 
Toddlers – Room 106                                  “Hands-On Christianity” – Fellowship Hall 
Sonshine Kidz – Room 206                         “The Mystery of Godliness” – Room 201  
(3-5 years)                             “Starting Point” (new attenders/visitors) – Library 
Kidztown – Lower Level                      “End Times Prophecy” – Room 218             
(K-5

th
 Grade)                                                 “Foundations of Apologetics” (college) – Room 219         

Life Student Ministry       “Kaleo: Called to be Holy” – Room 220        
Senior High – Room 203                   
Middle School – Room 202 

 

December 4, 2016 
 

Worship in the Word 
 

REMINDERS: A Study in 2 Peter 
 “Reminders about False Teachers” Part 3 

Pastor Joel Brown 
2 Peter 2:17-22 

 
 
 
 

Worship in Song 
 

“Your Words” 
“Joyful, Joyful We Adore Thee” 

“Ancient Words” 
“Speak O Lord” 

 

Worship in Prayer 
Worship in Giving 

 
 
 

 

SECURITY TEAM MEETING 
 

The Security Team will have lunch and 
quick meeting after the 2

nd
 hour next 

Sunday, December 11. Contact Terry 
Moore for more information. 



THANK YOU 
 

Dear Bible Baptist family, We want to thank all who were able to come and 
share our 50th Anniversary celebration with us. Thank you for the cards, 
gifts, and acts of love that made this momentous time so special. We are SO 
blessed by our family and friends. We love you all dearly. Thanks again, Phil 
and Mary Hobson 

 

2017 BBC DIRECTORY 
 

We are compiling information for our 2017 BBC Directory.  If you’ve not 
already done so, and even if you’re a long time attender, please fill out an 
information sheet at the Welcome Center.  Di will appreciate your assist 
with confirming your contact information prior to printing the 2017 BBC 
directory. Thanks, and please write clearly!  

 

 

PLAN AHEAD 
 

December 11 –Communion, Combined ABF with Chris & Sarah Collins 
December 11 – Security Team lunch/meeting, Marriage Seminar 
December 12 – Council of Elders & Deacon Board Meetings 
December 17 – Parent Date Night 
December 18 – Student Ministry Christmas Party 
December 19 – Family Caroling 
December 25 – Worship Service ONLY @ 11:00am 
January 1 – Worship Service ONLY @ 11:00am 

 

ANNIVERSARIES & BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK 
 

December 6 – John Schaub 
December 7 – June Martin 
December 8 – Kristina Curtiss 
December 9 – Jackson Conner, Loren Lautner, Marie Smith 
December 10 – Morgan Porter, Kim Robertson 
 


